United States Department of the Interior

BUREAU OF RECLAMATION
Northern California Area Office
16349 Shasta Dam Boulevard
[ REPLY REFER T Shasta Lake, CA 96019-8400

NC-446 FED 15 il RECEIVED
22422

G.C.I.D.

Greg Krzys

Glenn-Colusa Irrigation District
P.O. Box 150

Willows, California 95988-0150

Subject: Notification of Non-Critical Year — Glenn-Colusa Irrigation District — Sacramento
River Settlement Contract Number 14-06-200-855A-R-1 (Settlement Contract) —
Central Valley Project, California

Dear Mr. Kryzys:

The Bureau of Reclamation has consulted with the California Department of Water Resources
and other recognized forecasting agencies regarding the forecasted full natural inflow to Shasta
Lake for the 2024 Water Year and has determined that the 2024 Year is not a Critical Year as
that term is defined in the Settlement Contract.

Please submit a written schedule, in accordance with Article 3(c) of the Settlement Contract, to:

Bureau of Reclamation
Northern California Area Office
Attention: NC-440

1140 West Wood Street
Willows, CA 95988

If you have questions, please contact Mr. Richard Robertson at 530-892-6265 or e-mail

rrobertson@usbr.gov.
Sincerely,

J"'P’

Donald Bader
NCAO, Area Manager
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